From: Leaha Raska

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: pass HB2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:00 AM

Rules Committee,

Please pass HB2927. It is imperative that we fix our broken electoral process. Oregonians
deserve to have their voices heard. The people want a popular vote.

Leaha Raska
riley.rifle@gmail.com

14822 Jefferson Hwy 99E SE #3
Jefferson, Oregon 97352
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